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Kristen Mueller

From: utilitybilling@uctx.gov
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 12:44 PM
To: ccox6@wm.com
Subject: OCHARD PARK

Importance: High

Good morning Chris, 
I called you and left a voicemail on the new subdivision, the Orchard Park of FM 1518. 
So far, I have  Muscat Way,  Muscat Way and  Muscat way as active 
accounts under the new residents. The rest of the subdivision is still under construction.  
 
Happy 4th of July 
Veronica Hernandez 
Utilities Administrator 
2150 Universal City Blvd 
Universal City, Tx 78148 
210-659-0333 ext. 711 

 
 


